
 
 
 

March 31, 2021

 
Mr. George  Montes 
Co/Owner 
F&L Machine Inc 
10490 ilex ave. 
Pacoima, CA 91331
 
Dear George  Montes,
 
The report of the Nadcap audit of your facility on February 04 - February 05, 2021 has been approved for
Nadcap accreditation. Nadcap accreditation entitles your organization to appear on the Qualified
Manufacturers List (QML).  Accordingly, we have enclosed your certificate of accreditation, scope of
accreditation, and a logo sheet with a description on the uses of the PRI Mark of Conformity. Customers
may be directed to the Online QML at www.eAuditNet.com for relevant accreditation dates and
information.
 
**Note that if any changes occur within your company (i.e., ownership, company name, address,
change in QMS status, etc.) that may affect your capability or scope of accredited activities, you
are required to notify PRI Staff immediately by completing the t-frm-1111: "Notification of
Organization Changes" form located in eAuditNet.com/Resources/Documents/Procedures and
Forms/Nadcap Controlled Forms/tforms.
 
We would like to congratulate you on your achievement in meeting the stringent requirements of Nadcap
accreditation.  If you have any questions concerning the Nadcap process, please contact PRI
Headquarters at +1 (724) 772-1616.
 

Sincerely,
 
 
 

Karen Martin 
Coordinator - Industry Managed Programs 
Nadcap Business Unit

 
/KM
 
Enclosures: 
Certificate 
Scope of Accrediation


